
We will be ready to welcome you back to our facilities. Our staff and entire Y family have been 

preparing and getting ready to reopen under a new normal. We will be reopening our facilities on 

Friday June 26, 2020!

We will be reopening in phases to keep our members safe and adhere to guidelines from the CDC and 

state government. You will notice some changes and increased signage in our facilities

Phase I reopening changes include:

• Modified hours of operation and facility use limited to Geneva YMCA members only.

• Members must maintain minimum of 6 feet distance.

• Health Checks upon entry to the Y.

• Staff will be wearing PPE (masks and possibly gloves)

• A new registration process for using the cardio room, weight room, lap lanes and/or participating 

in group exercise classes

• Some time and capacity limits in various areas and on various equipment

• Showers, Saunas, Steam Rooms and Lockers will remain closed through Phase 1.

• Childwatch (Babysitting) will remain closed through Phase 1.

• The upstairs exercise Studio will remain closed through Phase 1.

• Increased signage throughout the building to encourage social distance, hand washing and remind 

members to disinfect equipment

We will continue reviewing these guidelines regularly and communicate changes through email, our 

website and social media. We cannot wait to see our members in our facilities again, and we know 

you can’t wait either!

When this is over, you will be ready to get back to your fitness routine. You will be ready to take your 

favorite class. You will be ready to see your fellow members and friendly staff. You will be ready for 

that next goal. You will be ready for it all.

We are ready, and patiently waiting to see our members again on Friday June 26th!


